
A Note from Santa's Workshop!

Our elves have been working hard at the North Pole to get
your Dream Duffels ready, but a few unexpected snowball
fights have slowed things down! 
We’re packing each Duffel with care 
and will have it on its way as 
soon as possible!
Thank you for your patience.
our elves promise 
it’ll be worth the wait! 


